Dear sir,

You are requested to forward the following email draft regarding the matter in subject line to all the faculty of Panjab University.

Dear Faculty Member,

Greetings of the day from <u>Technology Enabling Centre (TEC) - Panjab University</u>, Chandigarh!

Call to submit projects under S&T cluster (Chandigarh) is open for few projects. Fill the below google form and kindly express your interest to submit a proposal for any of the projects . As per your response TEC Team will contact you for the details.

https://forms.gle/eJKmdYi8BVDGtxdv5

For any further queries feel free to contact Er. Ankush @8146120309 or Prof. Manu @ 9888509778.

--

Coordinator, Technology Enabling Center (TEC) - Panjab University, Chandigarh

Prof. Manu Sharma Mechanical Engg., UIET Ph: 988-850-9778

email: manu@pu.ac.in